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Head's Hello, 
 

The governors, staff and Peninsula learning trust have been working           
together during this term to put together a vision for the future for our 
school. This vision includes all stakeholders; governors, staff, parents, carers 
and pupils. This is referred to as our school family.  We are delighted to 
share it with you!  

Our Vision for Lostwithiel Primary School 

 All pupils, regardless of personal circumstances, gain a passion for learning 

through inspirational teaching, a rich and diverse curriculum and opportunities 

to develop new skills and talents. 

 The school family, including children, governors, staff, parents and carers 

fully participate in all areas of school life. 

 All pupils develop resilience and perseverance to enable them to achieve at 

the highest possible level and progress successfully into adults life in a rapidly 

changing world 

 The school family take pride in their school and their achievements 

The school family work in partnership; fostering teamwork and relationships 

with partners near and far. 
 
Warm  Regards 

Natalie Simmonds 

Star Learners 

Apple -  All of Apple Class 

Cherry– Mia Williams & Curtis Bailey 

Willow– Emma Croft & Luella Kriskovic 

 Beech – Silvie Chapman & Felix Mitchell 

 Maple—Caiden Sanders & Ruby Wheeler 

  Conkers— Kym Harmer & Finlay Stuart 

                               New Summer Lunch Menu 

We have issued the new Summer Lunch menu this week. If your 

child has not received a menu we do have spare copies in the 

school office. 
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RUNNING CLUB 

The cross country presentation evening was held  on Wednesday 22 

March.  We had 23 children qualifying for a medal which is on par with 

schools twice our size!  Silvie Chapman came 3rd overall in her age catego-

ry and the year 3/4 girls team came 3rd overall in their team category.  

The medals were presented at school at a celebration assembly  held on 

Friday.  Well done everyone ! 

LSA NEWS 

RED NOSE DAY   

Well done to everyone for supporting Red Nose Day last Friday.  We had a 

busy week selling wristbands and red noses at school and raised a brilliant 

£98.00. Maple Class held a sponsored silence in class in the morning and 

raised an amazing £120.47. 

 

WILLOW CLASS CAKE SALE  

A big THANK YOU from Rhyss’ parents to everyone who took part in the 

cake sale  and £134.35 was raised for the family.  

     

BINGO NIGHT—Friday 21st April 

Look out for posters around school with details of BINGO night at 

school—£2.50 per ticket or £10 per family for 3 games—doors open at 

5.30pm for eyes down at 6pm—Refreshments—tickets available from 

School Office.  

ORCHESTRA 

 

Regretfully Orchestra Club 

has now finished due to the 

falling numbers of            

children attending the club. 

          Amendment to Inset Dates 
 
Due to training requirements in the         
Peninsula Learning Trust we have had to 
amend some of the advised Teacher      
Training Days ( inset days ). The new  
Inset dates for 2017/2018 are as follows: 
 

Mon 30th and Tues 31st October 2017 
Thurs 5th and Fri 6th December 2017 

Fri 25th May 2018 

NITS 

We are always looking for ways to help combat the spread of head lice in 

school and realise what a nuisance these creatures are!  Please continue to 

check your child’s hair regularly and treat as necessary—thank you.   


